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Conservative Talk Lunch Virtual Meeting 
Wed, March 25, 2020 

12:00-1:30pm 

As is always the case, if you wish to reach Carole, kindly email her at  

simi4relo@gmail.com 

The Outlook address that this is coming from is strictly for mass mailings, such 

as this. Let me know what you thought of this virtual format.  Thanks! 

If you could not be online with us today, the audio tape of the 

meeting is available in mp3 format by clicking here for the entire 

1:30:13.  https://instantteleseminar.com/Events/120715338

Pledge of Allegiance 

Discussion
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Bruce Parks - virtual Nevada Patriots meetings. Bruce is working on getting the Nevada Patriots

meeting virtually online and he also has a petition to recall Sisolak.  To be put on the e-list to receive 

information about any of the 3 monthly Nevada Patriots meetings/virtual meetings, email Bruce at 

1NevadaPatriot@gmail.com.  To make arrangements to sign the petition to recall Sisolak, go to 

www.nevadapatriot.net or to www.fightfornevada.com, which lists places where the petition is that you can 

go sign. 

From Dana Allen, Researcher - COVID 19 Treatment Research Collage

USA researchers did a double blind placebo test with Hydroxychloroquine a 70 year old anti-malarial 

generic drug that has been used by millions. The results of 30 people with COVID 19 is of 15 on 

placebo 0% were cured, of 15 on Hydroxychloroquine 100% were cured and no longer would infect 

others. It costs $.70/pill in USA, $.04 a pill overseas and the recommended treatment is 1 pill for 7-10 

days so entire treatment is $7.00.  

This is wonderful news for poor countries. It is an extremely common drug produced in high quantities. It 

does have side effects but they are much more likely after years of use, for 7-10 days drug interactions 

would be the main concern. My sister used it several times for travel to tropical areas and recalls no side 

effects. 

About March 15th a member of the study team that worked with Stanford for the study went on TV about it 

here: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=VAV7QkABExw&feature=emb_logo  

Here is a paper they did March 13th for medical people and 

techies:  https://docs.google.com/document/d/e/2PACX-1vTi-

g18ftNZUMRAj2SwRPodtscFio7bJ7GdNgbJAGbdfF67WuRJB3ZsidgpidB2eocFHAVjIL-7deJ7/pub  before 

the results were in, to explain it. This is what is being used in Korea which has a death rate 1/10th of Italy 

which does not appear to use it as the standard treatment. As the study above notes it has a vaccine 

like prophylactic effect too. They sum up why they think it works here: To summarize, because 

chloroquine has a multitude of extra nitrogens, once it crosses the membrane and enters an organelle, the 

organelle is prevented from reaching a lower pH. The organelle’s enzymes cannot work because the 

donor group will be a hydrogen ion, disabling the hydrolysis required for Coronavirus replication. This 

means that all kinds of events in the cell are incapable of performing optimally, including viral replication. 

Similar test and results in South Korea and France.   

Yesterday Israel reported they are making it an approved treatment https://www.jpost.com/Israel-

News/Health-Ministry-approves-experimental-treatments-for-coronavirus-621209  They also 

approved Remdesivir which is much more expensive, I think still under patent by Gilead. 

UK Daily mail reported yesterday Australian researchers claim two existing drugs could 'cure' 

COVID-19 after patients they tested responded 'very well' to 

treatment. https://www.dailymail.co.uk/news/article-8115879/COVID-19-Australian-researchers-

CURE-coronavirus.html And again it involves Chloroquine and in this study Lopinavir/ritonavir, 

the anti-HIV drug. 
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Elon Musk of Tesla is now backing it https://www.businessinsider.com/elon-musk-malaria-drugs-could-

treat-coronavirus-2020-3.  

Today NBC is reporting about it https://www.nbcnews.com/health/health-news/here-are-some-existing-

drugs-may-be-repurposed-treat-coronavirus-n1162021 “Based on encouraging preliminary findings 

from a study in France”, Sanofi is looking at ways to collaborate and partner with health 

authorities investigating the use of hydroxychloroquine for the management of coronavirus. 

In summation in my opinion the very best results seem to be with hydroxychloroquine. In a double 

blind placebo test in USA it was 100% effective in 6 days, and is one of the least expensive drugs 

in the world used by millions over decades. It does require a prescription in USA and doctors can 

prescribe it and are. The rules on that are here: https://www.fda.gov/patients/learn-about-expanded-

access-and-other-treatment-options/understanding-unapproved-use-approved-drugs-label 

  

News TODAY - It was reported today that Gov Sisolak has issued a press release that says that 

there is a ban on doctors prescribing Hydroxychloroquine and Chloroquine, unless the patient is 

hospitalized. This is designed to prevent doctors from hoarding it, which has been done. See the press 

release HERE (Thank you, JD Drakulich for sending that link). 

  

It was also suggested to go to www.nationalreview.com and look for an article on "malaria drug". 

  

Lands Management Act - Truckee Meadows Public Land Management Act document 

Click HERE for my "white paper"-type document on the Lands Management issue.  It is imperative to 

contact City Council members and County Commission members to keep this issue from ever passing 

and being sent to Washington for Senator Jacky Rosen to write it into a Congressional Act. Now is the 

time!  Don’t wait! 

  

To contact County Commissioners, call 775-328-2005 or contact each one individually (recommended): 

  

Commissioner Bob Lucey, 775-328-2012, blucey@washoecounty.us 

Commissioner Marsha Berkbigler, mberkbigler@washoecounty.us 

Commissioner Kitty Jung, 775-560-7152 

Commissioner Vaughn Hartung, 775-328-2007, vhartung@washoecounty.us 

Commissioner Jeanne Herman, 775-501-0002, jherman@washoecounty.us 

  

City Council Members: 

Mayor Hillary Schieve, 775-334-2001, mayor@reno.gov 

   Mayor's Chief of Staff, Rick Caldeira, caldeirar@reno.gov 

Councilman Devon Reese, 775-334-2014, reesed@reno.gov 

Councilwoman Jenny Brekhus, 775-334-2011, brekhusj@reno.gov 

Councilwoman Naomi Duerr, 775-334-2017, duerrn@reno.gov 

Councilman Oscar Delgado, 775-334-2012, delgadoo@reno.gov 

Councilwoman Bonnie Weber, 775-334-2015, weberb@reno.gov 

Councilwoman Neoma Jardon, 775-334-2016, jardonn@reno.gov 
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Find a point in "white paper"-style document and hammer on it.  Whether it's the mining or the wildfires or 

destroying existing buildings and artifacts, but build on that. Write and call today.  THEY HAVE KEPT 

THIS A BIG SECRET AND IT'S IMPORTANT TO HELP THEM KNOW WE'RE OUT HERE AND 

WATCHING. 

  

Jesse Hurley - Candidate for CD2 (Amodei).  Jesse is 38 and an inventor, entrepreneur and 

understands the battle he faces by challenging Congressman Mark Amodei, who is affable and has a 

known name. But Jesse believes there should be a deference and respect to POTUS, regardless who that 

is. He would not have taken a photo standing shoulder-to-shoulder with Dina Titus on the day of the 

impeachment vote. He would come home to the district 2-3 times a month and visit hospitals to see what 

they are doing for COVID. Club for Growth is supporting him and seeking a regime change for CD2. To 

contact Jesse and learn more about his candidacy, contact@hurleyforNV.com or text or call him 775-857-

0510. His office # is 775-312-6774. His website will be up in the next week or so, www.hurleyforNV.com. 

   

J.D. Drakulich - City Council Candidate against Jenny Brekhus.  JD was born and 
raised in this area, is a local Realtor and is raising his family here as well. He is married 
for 11 years, 7 yr old son in 1st grade. He has served on the Board of the Eddy House 
and is now Board President. Eddy House works with homeless youth and at-risk youth. 
JD has knocked on over 2000 doors, talking about his candidacy, the rate of growth in 
the area, the lack of affordable housing and a homeless problem getting worse. 
  
Here is a recent interview with JD in the online publication,ThisIsReno: 
https://thisisreno.com/2020/02/a-conversation-with-city-council-candidate-jd-drakulich/
You may reach JD and learn more about his candidacy at 775-391-6026, email: 
DrakulichForReno@gmail.com, website: https://drakulichforreno.com/. 
  
From Jeff Church (who couldn't be online today) - Los Angeles Sheriff forces gun 
stores to be close. In spite of the federal Vitter Amendment case law, LA Sheriff closes 
gun stores. In spite of the LA District Atty advising otherwise, he closed gun stores. 
This is dangerous! 
 
Jeff wanted us also to know about Reno City Council budget being out, with a huge 
deficit. City is suggesting suspending labor contracts, which could end up costing the 
City more $$ in lawsuits and deferred paybacks (sick time, etc).  This budget 
completely omits what it will cost to settle the North Valleys flooding lawsuit. What 
about if the Business Improvement District (BID), currently being litigated, is voided 
by the courts or the IRS? The budget is in deficit without these considerations and that 
is NOT GOOD. 
 
Jeff's better plan would be to cut everyone's pay 10%, across the board which might 
force senior police and fire to retire, which is better than laying off more lower paid 
new folks.  He also suggested opening two shuttered fire stations by simply changing 
the 4-person crew requirement to 3 persons, which is the requirement of Sparks, 
Truckee Meadows, etc. 
 
John Jorgensen updated with the info that closing gun stores was tried in NC several 
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years ago at a time of a hurricane emergency and it was litigated and overturned and 
NC changed its law. There is a law on NV books against allowing the Governor to 
close gun stores in time of an emergency. NJ and PA Governors just tried this last week 
and it is purported that the PA Governor has backed off already, under threat of a suit 
that would go all the way to SCOTUS.  

The Los Angeles Sheriff also backed off that decision today, 
https://www.latimes.com/california/story/2020-03-25/sheriff-suspends-efforts-to-close-
l-a-gun-stores-amid-coronavirus-restrictions. 

Next Meeting - Wednesday, April 8, could be virtual again. Stay healthy and stay 
tuned! 
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